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I am writing in regard to the proposed downtown bike lane on Wabasha. On Wabasha, it would permanently remove
Amsterdam Bar’s band parking which they have reported will lead to our inevitable demise or need to move.

I know that there is another option for the bike lane which would be on St. Peter which I understand to have less of
an impact on businesses and also a safer option.

I would like to see our elected officials spend the time to find a solution that does not impact Amsterdam Bar in this
way- and acknowledges how important establishments like this are to our city and downtown.

Thank you,

Beth Butala
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